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A BACK-SET FOR BRUNSWICK -- THE YELLOW FEVER BREAKS OUT AFRESH -- Two Deaths from 
the Disease Reported Yesterday-Another One of the Cox Children Sick.  Quarantine Re 
established.

Savannah, Ga., Sept. 13. -- A special tonight to the Morning News from Brunswick, 
Ga., says:  W. Killian, a German shoemaker in this city, was taken sick last Friday 
at his shop, where he had a sleeping room.  He had been complaining for several 
days previous.  As he was living alone he received no treatment until Sunday, when 
the Odd Fellow learned of his illness and gave him immediate attention.  A 
physician was called in and treated him for gastric fever.  His death this morning 
caused some rumor, and Mayor Lamb called in Surgeon Guiteras to hold an autopsy.  
This was done, five of the local physicians assisting.  The result was the 
pronouncing that Killian died from yellow fever.

This afternoon another suspicious death was reported at the city hospital, the 
person being a Norwegian, who was being treated for consumption.  He has been sick 
for some time, however, Dr. Guiteras, after an autopsy, decided that the death was 
caused by yellow fever.

This evening report was heart that one of the Cox children was sick.  This is the 
same family that caused do much excitement in the previous panic by picking up a 
sick child and running away to escape the government doctors.  The boy who is now 
sick is said to have been wading in a pond of stagnant water all day Sunday.  Dr. 
Guiteras was seen tonight by the Morning News correspondent, but positively refused 
to make any statement whatever for publication.  It is supposed that he will have 
assistants here at once.

Brunswick was regaining her old progressive condition rapidly, and the rumors today 
did not visibly affect her commerce, though the inevitable quarantine will put a 
stop to business, as before.  Some nervousness is shown, and a number of people 
left on the night train, but there was nothing like a panic.  There are a great 
number of people who have returned, and many that did not leave before, who have no 
means to go now; but all seem to take the matter calmly, through everything is as 
gloomy as can be.  The board of health has not met yet, and therefore no idea can 
be given as to the conditions for an epidemic.

A large number of the old refugees expressed a determination to remain here.  The 
schedules on the East Tennessee, Virginia and Georgia and Brunswick and Western 
roads will be made in accordance with the quarantine regulations.

QUARANTINE RE ESTABLISHED -- Savannah, Sept. 13.-Savannah re established quarantine 
against Brunswick tonight.  Nobody from that city is to be allowed to come here 
even if they have been absent from that city for ten days.


